
STATE OF VERMONT
PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

Implementation of an electronic filing and case )
management system pursuant to 30 V.S.A. )
$ 11a, to be known as "ePIJC"t ¡

Order entered:

OnnnR Rn AunNrnr PRocnnunns ron ElncrnoNlc
Frlnc lNu Casn M¡,N¡.cnunNr

The Vermont Public Utility Commission2 ("PUC" or o'Commission") is authorized,

pursuant to 30 V.S.A. $ 1la, to implement an electronic filing and case management system for

proceedings conducted before the Commission ("ePUC").

On December 23,2016, the Commission adopted procedures governing the use of ePUC

(the "procedures").

In today's order, the Commission adopts amendments to the December 23,2016,

procedures.

The procedures have been amended to: 1) add net-metering registrations, applications,

and petitions, as well as applications for non-net-metering renewable energy facilities with a

capacity of 150 kW or less, to the types of cases that are eligible for processing in ePUC; 2)

clari$ that the hard copies required to be filed with the Commission pursuant to ePUC Pr.

Section I(d) may be filed within one business day of the day of an electronic filing made using

ePUC; and 3) reanange the definitions to be in alphabetical order given the name change to

Public Utility Commission.

The attached amended procedures for the implementation of the Vermont Public Utility

Commission's electronic filing and case management system are hereby adopted.

l. Formerly known as "ePSB." Pursuant to section 9 of Act 53 of the 2017 legislaÍive session, the Vermont

Public Service Board's name was changed to Vermont Public Utility Commission effective Júy 1,2017,

necessitating the name change from ePSB to ePUC.

2. Formerly known as the Vermont Public Service Board.
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Order re ePUC amended procedures

So Orunnnr.

Dated at Montpelier, Vermont, this 34/- day of 4h/r+
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Z. Roisman Puslrc Urrlrrv

cotr¿trnssIoN

Cheney

Vú or VpRIr¿oNr

Orrrcp oF THE ClBm

Frlno: 3ta,ol 7

Arresr c
Clerk of the Commission

N)TICE ro Rnlnnns: This decision is subject to revision oftechnical errors. Readers are requested to

notify the Clerk of the Commission (by email, telephone, or inwriting) of any apparent errors, in order that any

necessary corrections may be made. (Email address: puc.clerk@vermont.gov)
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